
       December 1, 2010 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Ukrainian Distance Learning System (UDL) - a consortium of Universities and 
business schools, which has been a part of the Global University System (GUS) for 
13 years, - fully supports the new initiative “Global Early Warning System” 
(GEWS) proposed by the Global System Analysis and Simulation Association in 
the USA.  In our opinion, it is going to be a valuable input in establishment of 
collaboration between experts and decision-makers from different countries 
seeking after crisis prevention and looking for the ways to adapt to new political 
and economic conditions. The use of innovative approach to cross-learning and 
collaboration – gaming/simulation promotes active involvement of all parties 
(stakeholders) and stimulates a constructive dialogue between them, with better 
understanding and appreciation of their diversity. 

For us, at the UDL System, is would be a great honour to take part and to support 
the events which are planned to be organized within the perspective GEWS 
Project. 

 

Faithfully yours, 

 

Ihor Katernyak, PhD 
President, Ukrainian Distance Learning System (UDL) 
32 Tolstoho str., 6 
Lviv 79017, UKRAINE 
Phone: +38067 4663618 
e-mail: ikaternyak@udl.org.ua 
www.udl.org.ua 


